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Partnership in Public Service Excellence in Government Program 
 

Subject to final approval, the Bureau of the Fiscal Service (Fiscal Service) intends to negotiate a sole 
source procurement in accordance with FAR 6.302-1, to Partnership for Public Service for a firm-fixed 
price purchase order for the purchase of the Excellence in Government Fellow Program for 
Employee Yared Benyam. The period of performance will be dated to begin April 30, 2024, and 
continue through course completion on March 6, 2025.  
 
Supporting Rationale: 
The proposed contractor’s unique qualifications and the nature of the acquisition requires use of the 
authority cited as follows: 

i. The proposed contractor developed and owns the essential materials that are used for this training 
developmental opportunity. These materials support the services specifically required for this 
acquisition; thereby the proposed source has the sole unique technical and other resources required 
for this acquisition; 
 

ii. The Government currently uses the proposed contractor’s program for individual development for 
qualified candidates of the Office of Personnel Management’s Executive Core Qualifications. This 
brand name product supports the Government’s essential need for executive development 
requirements and supports succession planning efforts. 

 
iii. The proposed contractor provides individual leadership assessments, one-on-one coaching, and 

online collaboration tools, as well as government networking and resources. 
Participants work collaboratively on projects designed to tackle critical issues agencies face, the EIG 
program enables participants to stay in their jobs and to reflect on lessons between sessions, and EIG 
participants come out of the program with mentors as well as a network of peers and colleagues 
from across government. These networks help alumni further their own work and also strengthen the 
ability of different agencies to work together. 

 
 
Fiscal Service will consider affirmative responses received no later than April 25th, 2024 at 10:00 
AM EST.  
 
No solicitation package will be issued. This notice of intent is not a request for competitive quotations. 
 
Responses shall be submitted to Purchasing@fiscal.treasury.gov - Attention:  RG. 
 
A determination by the Government not to compete the proposed acquisition based upon responses to this 
notice is solely within the discretion of the Government.  Information received will normally be 
considered solely for the purpose of determining whether to conduct a competitive procurement. 
 
Please note that the General Services Administration provides the notification service as a convenience 
and does not guarantee that notifications will be received by all persons on the mailing list.  Therefore, we 
recommend that you monitor the beta.sam.gov site for all information relevant to desired acquisitions.  
Responses to this request can be emailed to Purchasing@fiscal.treasury.gov - Attention:  RG. 
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